
Newsletter 
 

St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 17/1/2020 

Dear Parents 

The term has got off to a good start and the children have settled 

down well. There will, as always, be lots going on this term. We 

will be celebrating World Book Day again, on 5th March, and we 

will be inviting the children to come to school dressed as a book 

character.  There will also be other activities planned for this day. 

More details to follow.  We will also have our Theme Week to-

wards the end of term. The Theme Week assembly will be on the 

afternoon of 31st March, where we celebrate all we have done dur-

ing the week. Parents are invited to attend. We also look forward 

to seeing parents at the parent conferences, soon after half term. 

During this meeting, the teachers will share a mid-year report with 

you, alongside targets for next steps.  

 

Congratulations to Mr and 

Mrs Dobson on the arrival 

of Eliza Dobson, born on 

15th January.  

 

 

Upcoming Dates 

 

January 

 

22nd Year 5 class assembly 9:30 

24th Y1 and Y2 family learning (reading) 9:00 

29th Reception family learning (maths) 9:00 

31st Parent prayer group 9:00 

 

February 

 

8th St Valentine’s disco 5:00-7:00 

17th—21st Half term 

24th  INSET day (school closed) 

The children are currently completing our annual 

pupil questionnaire.  We were rather touched by 

one response.   When asked what the best thing is 

about our school, the anonymous child has re-

sponded ‘you are remembered’. 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Hattie Elwes 

Headteacher 

Our Green Prefects are continuing to work hard 

in our garden, and they have planted their first 

hanging basket in the playground.  Well done to 

the prefects, and Mrs Ireland who is leading the 

project.  


